
November 13, 2024 

Mr. Dan Buchholtz, Administrator  
City of Spring Lake Park  
1301 Eighty-First Avenue NE  
Spring Lake Park, MN 55432-2188 

Reference: 1-Year Warranty Televising for 2023 Sanitary Sewer Lining Project. 
Project 193805871
Quote Request Results

Dear Dan: 

Staff solicitated quotes from sewer televising companies for 1-year Warranty Televising of the sanitary 
sewers lined under the 2023-2024 Sanitary Sewer Lining Project.  Approximately 35,950 feet of 
sanitary sewer was lined under the 2023-2024 Sanitary Sewer Lining Project. 

Quote requests were sent to 9 companies.  Quotes were due by 10:00 AM on November 13, 2024. 
Three quotes were received. The following summarizes the results of the Bids received: 

Contractor Base Bid 
Low Visu-Sewer, LLC $57,520.00 

2 Nelson Sanitation $71,602.50 
3 American Environmental, LLC $84,387.50 

The low Quote was received from Visu-Sewer, LLC Total Quote Amount of $57,520.00 ($1.60 per foot 
of pipe).  A copy of their quote is attached.   

There are two things to consider before directing  Visu-Sewer to proceed with the work under the low 
quote  

1. Visu-Sewer did the original sewer lining work.  They will be providing a inspection report of
their own construction.

2. There is no firm requirement that 1-Year Warranty Televising needs to be completed.
However, completing the warranty televising is the most certain way to identify any liner
installation problems within the warranty period for the 2023-2024 project.

If the City wishes to award the Project based on the low quote,  then Visu-Sewer, LLC 
should be awarded the work based on their quote amount of $57,520.00.  Award should be 
contingent upon concurrence from the Public Works Director.    

Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions or require any additional information. 

Sincerely, 
Stantec 

Phil Gravel, City Engineer 




